
Thursday 15th of June

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 2, 2023

Friday the 16th June School Disco

Thursday the 22nd of June Student Led IEP meetings 3:45pm - 7pm

Friday the 23rd of June Student Led IEP meetings 9am - 2pm

Monday the 10th of July First day of Term 3

2024 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

It’s hard to believe that we are only one week away from the end of Term 2, this year is absolutely flying by.
There could not be a more fitting way to celebrate the wonderful term that we’ve had at Reservoir Views than
a student disco. A big thank you in advance to all of the adult volunteers who will be ensuring this event can
take place tomorrow night.

Last week we held two incredibly informative and successful parent/caregiver/guardian online safety
workshops. I’d like to thank Jackie Mansourian, Community Development Officer at Darebin City Council for
working in partnership with our school to support these sessions taking place.

Last week we also celebrated the release of the Sound Makers videos on ABC Education. These were filmed
at Reservoir Views and star our multi-talented Anna! Please have a look, they are brilliant!

https://www.abc.net.au/education/digibooks/sound-makers/102444256

https://www.abc.net.au/education/digibooks/sound-makers/102444256
https://www.abc.net.au/education/digibooks/sound-makers/102444256


2024 FOUNDATION INFORMATION SESSION AND ORIENTATION DATES.
Our dates for our parent/carer/guardian/caregiver information session next term and our 6 week orientation
session have been confirmed.

We will be running an onsite parent/guardian/caregiver information evening here at school at

- 6pm on Tuesday the 29th August for all of our 2024 Foundation families. During this evening session
we will discuss our orientation program in more detail and be able to answer any questions families
may have.

We are currently planning our 2024 Foundation Orientation Program, which will consist of:

- 6 sessions for your child to attend school
- During these session times there will be a number of parent/caregiver/guardian information sessions

as well as time to have a cuppa and a chat each week.

SAVE THE DATES!!!!!!

Dates:

Session 1 9:00 – 10:00am Thursday 19th October

Session 2 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 26th October

Session 3 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 2nd November

Session 4 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 9th November

Session 5 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 16th November

Session 6 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 23rd November

The parent/caregiver/guardian and child sessions occur at the same time.

STUDENT-LED IEP MEETINGS, TERM 2 PLANS AND SEMESTER 1 REPORTING
Student Term 2 Individual Educational Plans and teacher judgement reporting against the Victorian
Curriculum for Semester 1 will be sent home on Monday the 19th of June.

Student-led IEP meetings will take place after school on Thursday the 22nd from 3:45pm until 7pm and from
9am to 2pm on Friday the 23rd of June, please make sure you make a booking through Compass.



BOOK FAIR

A huge thank you to all of our volunteers for the Book Fair, we can’t have these special events and
fundraisers without your help.

We sold a total of $4,711 worth of books, WOW! There should be lots of reading happening. This gives the
school $1,392.50 to spend on new books. Hayriye will be asking some of the children their recommendations
for our next purchase.

VALUES CELEBRATIONS AT RESERVOIR VIEWS
Below are our values celebration recipients for weeks 6. We have focused on our school value of Courage
over the last two weeks.

OUR STAFF
We just received the digital copies of this year’s school photos and I thought I'd share our ‘wacky’ photo.



DISCO TIME - GET EXCITED EVERYONE, IT’S TOMORROW NIGHT!!!!



CROSS COUNTRY LEGENDS!
I’d like to congratulate three of our students, Poppy, Bella and Larraine for competing in the Northern
Metropolitan Region Cross Country event held in Kilmore yesterday.

Progressing to this event is an incredible achievement that has been the culmination of lots of training and
commitment. We’re all incredibly proud of you!

As announced this week through Compass, I will be on long service leave for all of Term 3 and Hayriye has
been appointed as the Acting Principal for the term. I am off with my wife and three children on a camping
journey around Australia.

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.



Fundraising Leadership Team - Linden, Mia, Ethan, Alex and Bryan
























